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From: Amy Grotefendt [agrotefendt@enviroissues.com]
Sent: Friday, January 02, 2009 6:10 PM

To: Paananen, Ron

Subject: RE: Today's meeting

Thanks for the update -- good to begin the new year on a happy note. Looking forward to the wild ride in
January!

From: Paananen, Ron [mailto:PaananR@wsdot.wa.gov]
Sent: Fri 1/2/2009 4:24 PM

To: White, John; Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant); Stone, Craig
Subject: Today's meeting

The meeting with the City and County went fairly well. We were in good agreement on overall cost, and identified funding
sources that pretty much balance a bored tunnel hybrid proposal. Tolling of SR 99 not included. State's maximum
contribution at $2.8 billion. The Governor, Mayor and Executive will be discussing next week. Lots of outreach to key
legislators, city councilmembers, and stakeholders to happen over the next week. We'll see if it flies. Needless to say, this is
still just an idea and a work in progress, and a lot could change.

All in all, the team did great work getting things lined up.
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